Motion passed 5-0.
8. Resolution 36-06-22 Adopting an Amended CRA Plan.

A RESOLUTION OF THE TOWN COMMISSION OF THE TOWN OF

LAKE PARK, FLORIDA, RELATING TO COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT;
ADOPTING AN AMENDED COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR
THE LAKE PARK COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT AREA; AUTHORIZING
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PLAN; DIRECTING THE TOWN MANAGER TO
TRANSMIT THE AMENDED COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT PLAN TO
PALM BEACH COUNTY.

Director of Community Development DiTommaso and Kevin Crowder of Business Flare
explained the item.

Motion: Commissioner Michaud moved to approve Resolution 36-06-22;
Commissioner Taylor seconded the meotion.

Vote on Motion:

Commission Member Aye | Nay Other
Commissioner Linden
Commissioner Michaud
Commissioner Taylor
Vice-Mayor Glas-Castro
Mayor O’Rourke
Motion passed 5-0.

Via Zoom
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9. Update on the Town Ordinance Associated with Implementation of a Traffic
Calming Program and Request for Direction from the Town Commission Regarding
Desired Review Process and Committee Structure.

Director of Public Works Travieso explained the item. Commissioner Michaud requestcd
clarification of the section titled “Members; appointment; term” as related to the selection
of a Town Resident. Director of Public Works Travieso explained the selection process
and suggested a lengthy term limit for consistency. Commissioner Linden suggested
improvements to the sections titled Criteria, Funding, Landscaping, etc., of the Draft
Traffic Calming Ordinance. He announced that he was opposed to implementing an
application fee. Vice-Mayor Glas-Castro explained that municipalities offer Special
Assessment guidelines; she also suggested improvements to the Draft Traffic Calming
Ordinance. Mayor O’Rourke agreed with the suggestions of Vice-Mayor Glas-Castro.

10. Discussion of the Election Process with the Department of Justice.

Town Attorney Baird explained the item (see Exhibit “B”). Discussion ensued regarding
the Limited Voting System. Mayor O’Rourke believed the Town of Lake Park Voting
System was unconstitutional because it allowed the resident to only vote for one
Candidate. Commissioner Taylor expressed support of the Limited Voting System.
Commissioner Linden believed the system was unfair. Vice-Mayor Glas-Castro
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